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March 15
Happy “St. Patrick’s Day,” get your green on!
A day filled with all things lucky! Join Kendra
for Leprechauns on the Loose, before diving
into an authentic Irish dinner to be served at
noon. In the afternoon at 2:00 pm, we will be
gathering for a party. 

March 26
Join Kendra for a morning Easter Tea at 
10:30 am at the tea tables. 

March 27
There will be a guest at the lodge selling Girl
Guide cookies from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm.
Please bring cash if you wish to purchase
any. 

March 29
Join Kendra for a morning Easter Worship
Service in the living room at 10:00 am, with
an Easter egg hunt to follow at 11:00 am.

Spring is just around the corner!  After the
weather we have suffered through,
everyone is looking forward to an early
Spring with sunshine filled days to enjoy
with our friends and families!  

March 18 at 2:30 p.m. we will have a
volunteer from FCSS in to assist any
Resident in need of getting help with filing
their Income Tax. For questions, see
Roberta.  Don’t forget to get a copy of your
Notice Assessment in before June 30.  

Watch the Calendar for exciting activities
and trips offered this month including
Kendra’s St. Patrick’s Day Party!

Have a wonderful March!  

Roberta Gerstenbuhler

Prior to making any modifications to the suite such as the addition of shelves, the resident must
have the prior approval of the Manager and must follow the Foundation's policy regarding
guidelines for installation. Installation must be completed by appropriate, qualified personnel as
approved by Management.
No additional electrical writing, light fixtures, ceiling fans, air conditioning units, or heating
units shall be permitted anywhere in the suite without the prior written consent of the
Foundation. Changes may apply if the approved installation requires the assistance of
Foundation maintenance personnel.



Happy Birthday!

Monday, March 11: Walmart and Lunch at
McDonalds. The bus will leave at 10:00 a.m.
 

Thursday, March 14: We will be touring the
new Picture Butte Fire Hall, the bus will be
leaving at 1:50 p.m., to arrive at the station
for 2:00 p.m.

Wednesday, March 20: We will be heading
out at 2:00 p.m. for an afternoon country
drive.

Thursday, March 28: Blue Sky Lodge is
hosting a “Minute To Win It” afternoon filled
with fun games for all the lodges to partake
in. The bus will leave at 12:45 p.m. 

@GreenAcresLethbridge www.GreenAcres.ab.ca

March is Fraud Prevention month. Take precautions to protect yourself. Unless you have
initiated contact to a business, never give out your credit card number over the phone. Don't give
your pin numbers or passwords to anyone.
Some of the common scams being used are:

A caller advises you that you have won a lottery or sweepstakes but you need to pay for the
handling fees and you can do so by providing your credit card number.
A caller says they are your grandson or granddaughter and have been in an accident and need
money.
Revenue Canada threatens to call the police if you don't give them your credit card number to
pay the amount you owe.

Scammers are smooth and cunning. They ask you leading questions to get information from you,
then use that information to get even more personal information. If you recieve a call that you
are uncomfortable with, hang up and let your family, lodge Manager, or police know.

Emergency Preparedness - Fraud Prevention

GAF Logo Apparel 
If you would like to order GAF logo shirts or
hoodies, talk to your manager for pricing,
sizes, and available colours

Thank you for voting Green
Acres Foundation Best of the
Best in Seniors Housing for
the sixth year in a row!

Our birthday party will be on Friday, March
29 at 2:00 p.m. with Tom Price entertaining.
Please join us for cake and coffee to
celebrate! 

Susan G.
Gladys B.
Shirley K.

March 6
March 13
March 23

Please Note: Wednesday morning exercises
will now be held at The Place. Lodge
residents are welcome to join us for these
exercises, but please be mindful of this
change moving forward. 

Bus Trips This Month 


